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34 Members Present at the January Meeting 

 

 

 

           

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Guests Present 

Name Corvette Meetings Attended Sponsor 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don Anderson 
Duane Back 
Bob Balink 
Mike Curry 
Brian Dahl 
Terry Darby 
Russell Gregg 
Johnny Harris 
Judy Harris 
Curtis Haynes 
Lisa Haynes 

Wayne Hoskins 
Chuck Johnson 
Bob Knowles 
Jim Mesite 
Troy Pracht 
Ann Prescott 
Rick Prescott 
Nick Renfro 
Bob Ribisi 
Donna Ribisi 
Jeff Scott 
Liz Scott 

2016 Officers 

 
President 
Vicki Ury 
(719)596-5549 
vlury@comcast.net 
 
1

st
 Vice President 

Brian Dahl 
(719) 591-9093 
brian_dahl@keysight.com 
 
2

nd
 Vice President 

Jeff Scott 
719-447-1379 
jeffvette08@gmail.com 
 
Secretary/Editor 
Gwenda Valentine 
(719) 635-4160 
gwenda.valentine@icloud.com 

 
Treasurer 
Paul Thompson 
(719)-510-4201 
pgt1951@comcast.net 
 
Governor 
Lorren Loewen 
(719) 749-2898 
lorren.loewen@gmail.com 

 

BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Lynn Wittrock 
(719) 749-9952 
wittrocklynn@yahoo.com 
 
Tom Hoeppner 
719-495-7102 
tom.hoeppner@gmail.com 
 
Roger Miller 
303-478-7228 
boilermaker1968@yahoo.com 

 
Walt Jenkins 
(719) 337-1143 
waltjenkins@comcast.net 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Archive Custodian 
Charlie Boland 
cmjoyboland@yahoo.com 

 
Webmaster 
Walt Jenkins 
waltjenkins@comcast.net 
 
Assistant Webmaster  
TJ Larson 
stwizard@hotmail.com 
 
NCM Representative 
Barrett Benson 
bsqaured@q.com 

 

 

Anita Smith 
Steve Smith 
Jeff Smith 
Pat Strauch 
Dick Strauch 
Paul Thompson 
David Ury 
Phyllis Ury 
Vicki Ury 
Larry Valentine 
Gwenda Valentine 

  ñThe general purpose of CSCC is to encourage planned trips, events and social activities 

for members of CSCC; to act as a source of technical information; to establish rules and 

regulations covering all activities of CSCC; to provide and regulate events and exhibitions 

of Corvettes; and to encourage careful and skillful driving on public highways; and to own 

personal property as individual to the foregoing purposes.ò 

 

Meeting Information 
Monthly business meetings are scheduled the 

first Thursday of the month. 
The next meeting: 

7:00 P.M. Thursday February 4, 2016 

Meeting Location 

Daniels Long  
670 Automotive Dr 

Colorado Springs, CO 
719-632-5591 

 

After the February Meeting 

Join us for dinner, dessert, or just drinks! 
  

Extreme Pizza 
     2130 Southgate Rd #108 

Colorado Springs, CO  

 

Hello Corvette Enthusiast, 
 

ñIt is not always possible to be 
the best, but it is always 
possible to improve your own 
performance.ò 
                                      Jackie Stewart 
 

 
Board Meetings 

Meetings are held the Tuesday prior to the 
business meeting. 

 
The next board meeting: 

Tuesday February 2 - 7:00 pm 

Host - Gwenda Valentine 
2227 Shalimar Dr 

Colorado Springs, CO 
 

 (The chairperson for each event should attend 
the board meeting prior to their event.) 

 

click 
here 
for 
map 
 

http://www.danielslong.com/
http://www.danielslong.com/
http://www.danielslong.com/
http://www.danielslong.com/
http://www.danielslong.com/
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January Meeting Minutes 

The January meeting was called to order 
at 7:00 p.m. by President Vicki Ury.  
 
No guests were introduced by Jeff Scott. 

He had an easy night with also no new 
members voted in. 
 
Treasurerôs Report Paul Thompson 

reported on the current funds available.  
While the 2016 Member Roster is ready for 
distribution, Paul reminded everyone that 
the online Member Roster is always the 
most up-to-date.  Please send any updates 
to him so we can stay current.  
 
December Meeting Minutes - The 

December meeting minutes were approved 
as printed in the January newsletter.   
 
New Cars - Upgrades & Misc News -   
Vicki Ury gave an update on club 

members that have either been ill , or in 
accidents.  Derek and Dede Shibe were 

hit in a head-on collision in their truck in 
December.  Although they are up and 
around, they are still recovering from 
injuries and the inconvenience of such a 
horrific accident.  I do think I heard Derek 
put in a plug for the Chevy truck that 
protected them from worse injuries.  
Winnie Bochnak was hospitalized with 

pneumonia and still struggling to recover.  
Mike Dittman crashed while riding his 

mountain bike, resulting in hip and pelvic 
fracture.  He is to be laid up for awhile.  On 
a positive note, Terry Darby was 

representing the family at the meeting, 
while wife Susan was on baby watch at 

home, waiting for a phone call announcing 
birth of first grandchild.  Gwenda Valentine 
shared Pete Olejnikôs news of a 1992 

Corvette for sale, 35,000 miles with asking 
price $10,500, owned by previous member 
Bill Davis.  Contact Pete for more 
information.  Jim Mesite had the Bose 

speakers out of his 1992 reconditioned by 
Bose. While pricey, it was worth it.   
 
Past Event Reports - See articles, results 

and pictures of most events represented in 
the newsletter.  In the absence, due to 
weather, of several key people on the 
agenda, Vicki Ury reviewed our most 
significant past events.  
 
Christmas Basket delivery went well.  

However, while there were plenty of people 
to fill the baskets, more drivers were 
needed.  Some club members were real 
troopers, taking up to 11 baskets, and 
some coming back for more.  Just a few 
stragglers that were not deliverable as 
intended, but all went to needy homes. 
Christmas Party was well attended and a 

great venue.  Vicki thanked Tom Hoeppner 

for the year-end video that captured so 
many members having fun throughout the 
year in their Corvettes.  Continue to send 
pictures to Tom Hoeppner for 2016 
memories.   
 
Merchandise Update ï Rick Prescott 

reported a few more sweatshirts available, 
but limited sizes. 
 
2016 Member Roster - The 2016 Member 

Rosters were distributed to those present 
at the meeting.  Rosters will again be 
available for pickup at the February 
meeting.   Those remaining will be mailed 
after the February meeting.  Gwenda 
Valentine pointed out that new members 
joining during the year are listed and 
updated monthly in the ñPrinted Roster 
Supplementò, available online and can be 
printed in same booklet format and 
inserted in the 2016 Member Roster.   
 
Upcoming Events ï Check the Events 

Calendar on the webpage for specific 
information, updates, and online 
registration. 
 
CSCC Autocross Timing Training ï 

January16th, 5:00 p.m. at Walt Jenkinsô;  
 
CSCC Dub Bridge Party ï Saturday 

January 23, Winnie Bochnak  
 
Rocky Mountain Region Update ï  
Saturday March 12 RMR regional banquet 

and awards for point winners.  Whether a 
point winner or not, it is fun to just be there 
as a club.  Watch for more information as 
available. 
 
RMR Host to National Convention - 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

So, keeping up the tradition, 2019 is the 
target.  Denver is probably slated for the 
2019 application request.  The regional 
clubs will be discussing in the near future, 
with a due date in 2017 for a formal 
request submitted.  It is an exciting 
prospect, but a huge endeavor requiring a 
lot of club members to commit help in 
some capacity.  Stay tuned, and join in the 
conversation. 

Speaking of Convention ï The 2016 

Convention is in Omaha, NE - Just a hop, 
skip, and a jump away.  Walt Jenkins has 
volunteered to be the coordinator of CSCC 
members planning to attend this yearôs 
convention.  Did I mention it is just a hop, 
skip, and a jump away?  Specifically, about 
8 hours travel time.  That is doable.  
Several have already indicated they are 
planning to register.  If you ever wanted to 
go to a National Convention, this is the 
year.  Check out the Convention flyer in 
this newsletter, and if viewing online, click 
for online video, schedule, and registration 
information.   
 
The slate of 2016 scheduled events ï 

Thank you, thank you, thank you for those 
already signed up for chairman, or co-chair 
for our sanctioned events. Just a reminder, 
Vicki Ury gave members a homework 

assignment last meeting to consider 
chairing or co-chairing a sanctioned event, 
or other Club event scheduled.  Also, all 
other coordinating responsibilities are open 
to anyone interested in pursuing.  Such as 
Homecoming, Picnic, Christmas Party, 
Color Cruise, Merchandise, etc.  These 
should not be lifetime assignments.  Visit 
with the person coordinating now and 
found out what the job entails.  
 
Door prize winners:  Brian Dahl, Mike 

Curry, and Liz Scott.  Thanks to Daniels 
Long Chevrolet for the door prizes, and 
Roger Grace for the Corvette log book. 
 
50/50 Drawing- Collected $58 - $29 goes 

to General Fund, $29 won by Pat Strauch. 
 
Good News/Bad News Suitcase - 
The suitcase was returned by Bob Balink.  

However, since attendance was down, the 
suitcase will be held over to the February 
meeting so more members will have a 
chance at whatever surprises Bob Balink 
has planned. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:18 p.m. and 

everyone pitched in to stack the chairs. 
Thatôs a record! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Whaaaaat?! 
 

 
 

Well,it is in the 
discussion 
stages.   
 
Colorado has 
been host 
three times to 
the National 
Convention -  
in 1979, 1999, 
and 2009. 
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February Calendar 

 
Tue Feb 2  CSCC Board Meeting     Gwenda Valentine 
Thu Feb 4  7 pm CSCC Club Meeting (6:30 for merchandise sales) Daniels Long Chevrolet 
Mon Feb 15  CSCC Newsletter Deadline    secretary@coloradospringscorvetteclub.org 
Tue Mar 1  CSCC Board Meeting     Brian Dahlôs 
Thu Mar 3  7 pm CSCC Club Meeting (6:30 for merchandise sales) Daniels Long Chevrolet 
Sat Mar 12  Rocky Mt Region Kick-off Party!    Denver 
 
 

Calendar dates as of Jan 16, 2016. 
 

For the latest updates, flyers, and pictures, check out events on our webpage:  www.coloradospringscorvetteclub.org 
Facebook Link: http:/facebook.com/coloradospringscorvetteclub 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

2016 - CSCC Sanctioned Event Participation Coupon 

Purpose:  - Since the financial welfare of the Club is dependent on the net profits from sanctioned events, the 

CSCC encourages member entry and participation in CSCC-hosted Rocky Mountain Region Sanctioned events.  The 
Club would also like to reward members for participation in past sanctioned events.  The Participation Coupon helps 
members offset the entry fee costs of attending a CSCC-hosted sanctioned event of their choice (autocross, rallye, or 
car show). 
 

CSCC Participation Coupon ï Usage Rules: 

Eligible Members:  Primary Members renewing annually in October (which is the end of the Clubôs fiscal year). 

 

Distribution:  One coupon will be issued to each renewing primary member shown on the Member Roster. 

 

Entry Fees:  Participation Coupons can only be used to offset cost of entry fee for CSCC-hosted sanctioned events.  

 

Transfer of Participation Coupon:  Coupons cannot be transferred or pooled.  Member name(s) will be listed and 
addressed on coupon postcard. 

 

Expiration:  CSCC Participation Coupons expire October 31
st
 in the distribution year. 

 
Restrictions:  No refunds will be given for partially used coupons, and lost coupons will not be replaced. 
 

Coupon recommendation is to be in place for 1 year, with coupon value to be reviewed annually. 

 

Renewing members will find their ò2016 CSCC Sanctioned Event Participation 

Couponó inside their 2016 Member Roster, stapled on page 3 of the booklet.   

 

If not at the January meeting to receive a Roster, 2016 Member Rosters will 

again be distributed at the February meeting.  After that, rosters will be mailed. 

 

file:///C:/Users/Owner/Desktop/Nov%202015/secretary@coloradospringscorvetteclub.org
http://www.coloradospringscorvetteclub.org/
http://facebook.com/ColoradoSpringsCorvetteClub
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I JUST WANT TO WARN YOU IF YOU 

BUY THIS, YOU MAY NEVER AGAIN 

KNOW IF PEOPLE LIKE YOU FOR 

YOU OR YOUR CORVETTE.ò 
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Top 20 - Menõs Regional Point Totals Report 

 
Top 20 ð Ladies Regional Point Totals Report 

 

2015 Club Regional Championship Points 

 

Top 20 - Regional Worker Pt Totals Report 

 
 

 

 
For the 2016 Sanctioned Event Season  

 

Autocrosses, Car Shows, and Rallyes 

 

Mark your calendar! 

Saturday March 12, 2016 

 

To get the season off to a great start, 

join in a very fun, social, and enjoyable 

evening.   

Watch for details coming soon. 
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July 17 -  22, 2016  

 

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Convention2016.html 

For full presentation and information check out the web page 

 

Registration opens February 1, 2016 

 

or 

 

Just check out the fun video presentation by clicking here: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/embed/VsjISkRyn3c?feature=oembed 

 
Just a hop, skip, and a jump away, and lots of activities for every interest. 

Join other CSCC members making the trek to Omaha. 

Contact our CSCC caravan coordinator Walt Jenkins to get your name on the list 

for group emails regarding convention plans and gatherings. 

  

 

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/Convention2016.html
https://www.youtube.com/embed/VsjISkRyn3c?feature=oembed
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Get to Know Your Fellow Members 

 
An Interview with Ron and Linda Gerst 

By Diana Dittman 
 
How long have you been a CSCC member? Since 2012, almost 4 years now 

What Corvette(s) do you currently own? Currently own a 1967 Convertible and a 2009 C6 ZO6. Have owned in the 

past: a 1968, 1969, and 1977 

Marital Status? Been married for 44 years 

How did you meet? They met at the University of Nebraska. Linda was 

studying to be an RN and Ron was a pre-med student. They had some 

classes together and dated for 3 years while going to school.  

Where are you from?  Ron was born and raised in Omaha, NE and Linda 

was born in Iowa and lived there, then moved to Kansas, then        to 

Omaha.  

Employment?   Ron joined the Air Force and was a pilot for 22 years. He flew the E3 AWACS, which featured the 

big dome on top. He went all over the world on classified assignments. They were stationed in Texas, Indiana, 

Alaska, Oklahoma, Washington DC (the Pentagon) and Colorado Springs. He taught biology at the Air Force 

Academy for 5 years and was still a pilot during that time. There he flew the T-41 airplane for training the Cadets.  

After retiring from the Air Force he was a pilot for Atlas for 19 years and flew the Boeing 747ôs on international 

flights mostly to the orient and Australia.  

Linda was an RN for a couple of years when they were first married. She then was a stay at home Mom with the 

kids.  

Kids? They have 2 children. Jennifer is 38 and lives in Kentucky. She is a hat maker and much of her work is 

making hats for clients that go to the Kentucky Derby. She also makes hats for some celebrities (Lady GaGa). 

Heather lives in San Antonio and is a Doctor. Ron and Linda have 3 Granddaughters.  

Favorite club activity?  Ron really likes the autocrosses. Linda enjoys the social events.  

Pets? They have a miniature Schnauzer named Lucy.  

Hobbies? Ronôs main hobby is working on his 1967 Corvette. Linda likes to travel and do crafts. They also have a 

cabin near Westcliffe and try to go there as often as they can.  

What is the best vacation you ever took?  They went on a Mediterranean cruise to Italy and Greece with Ronôs sister 

and husband a few years ago. They really enjoyed the sites.  

What is your dream corvette? They own it, their 1967.  

How did your love of Corvettes come about?  Right after they got married they had a friend join the Cornhusker 

Corvette Club and their interest was sparked. They ended up buying a bank repossessed Corvette that was 

crushed in front. It was a 1968 big block 427. With the help of club members, they got it all back together, and 

looking and running great. Ron and Linda were members of the Cornhuskers Corvette club for 30 years.  

Thanks for the interview Ron and Linda! 
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Road Safety 

It bugs the heck out of me to sometimes to see drivers on an 

inside lane of a two-lane turn, making a left turn and drifting into 

the second lane, where I am.  Hello!?  Were you born 

yesterday??  I guess sometimes we get lazy and wanted to be in 

that lane eventually and I have that six-pack resting on the back 

seat so donôt want to turn too sharply. 

I would like to caution you about this practice if you are one of 

those people.  I personally have seen many people run a red 

light.  Itôs just a matter of timing whether you get hit or not.  Try 

establishing a personal practice of always turning into the 

nearest lane, as in making a left turn onto a two lane highway; 

you actually give a red-light runner a place to go. Otherwise they 

will take you out broadside.  I know, I know, that jerk behind you 

will try and immediately pass you on the right (you have a 

Corvetteðand it has an accelerator and a turn signal).  

Also, try and secure those packages in a way that will allow you 

to make a sudden stop or lane change.  I had a friend whose 

neck was broken by a flying cooler inside the car.  Just sayinô.  

You could also put a new water bottle on the seat (or some 

people prefer a helmet) at the start of an autocross and see what 

happens.  Been there.  Done that.   

Tom 

 

     

 Barrett Benson  bsqaured@q.com 
Corvettemuseum.org 

1-800-538-3883 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR - 4 BIG EVENTS IN 2016 
  
Now that CSCCôs making plans for the new year, I want to 
remind you of some upcoming events at the National Corvette 
Museum for 2016. 
 
BASH   The NCM officially kicks off its event season with the 
Bash, now known as the ñMichelin NCM Bashò, slated this year 
for April 28-30.  If the tradition continues, Chevrolet will roll out 
the 2017 Corvette Stingray.  
 
C4 GATHERING   May 12-14 the Museum will be host to all 
those interested in the 4

th
 Generation Corvette, bringing 

participants various activities, seminars, and info specific to the 
C4.  A day at the new Motorsports Park is on the agenda. 
 
22

nd
 ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION   Marking 22 years of 

growth and change, the 22
nd

 anniversary event will be 
September 1-3, packed with activities, and honoring these 
three Hall of Fame inductees: 

 
Bob Bondurant   helped validate Corvette as a world-class 

sports car during the early years, winning on racetracks in both 
the US and abroad.  In 1959, he won 18 of 20 Sports Car Club 
of America (SCCA) B/Production races, and from 1960-63 he 
won 30 of the 32 races he entered.  Of particular note, as one 
of the best at the toe/heel maneuver, he did the shifting and 
clutch sequences shown in the movie ñGrand Prixò.  Today, 
Bob owns and operates his High Performance driving school, 
featuring Corvettes, in Phoenix AZ.    
 
Ralph Kramer   was one of the first Chevy executives to 

bolster GM support for the Corvette Museum in its founding 
years, helping establish connections and preserving history.  
Had it not been for him, the 1 millionth Corvette wouldnôt be a 
Museum display piece today!  During his tenure at Chevrolet 
public relations from 1973-1995, he managed the brand pace 
car and race engine presence at the Indianapolis Speedway. 
 
For Donna Mae Mims a.k.a. "The Lady in Pink," it was love at 

first sight when it came to Corvette. After purchasing a brand 
new one from Don Yenko Chevrolet, she soon joined the 
Yenko/Chevrolet race team that dominated A/Production and 
B/Production SCCA racing with Corvette.  Mims served as 
Manager of Hi-Performance at Yenko Sports Cars, was a 
freelance writer for several car magazines, and founded the 
Pittsburg-area Three Rivers Corvette Club.  On a personal 
note, I watched her race her pink Austin Healy sprite at 
Wentzville, Mo. in the 1964 inaugural race at Mid America 
Road Race track.  As a member of the St. Louis Corvette Club, 
I took several laps around the track; my ô56 Vette would have 
lapped her sprite --- but alas, she wasnôt on the track! 
 

 VETS óN VETTES will close out activities November 3-5, as we 

honor our nationôs veterans. 

 

 

 

Museum Update:  Assembly Plant Paint Shop   As part of 

GMôs remodeling/expansion project at Bowling Green, December 

14
th

 marked the beginning of construction on the new paint shop. 

Half the size of the current assembly plant, it will add a half-

million sq ft to operations, with its first Corvette scheduled to be 

painted in April 2017.  GM said the expansion was needed 

because the paint technology used for the Corvette is special due 

to carbon-fiber and specialized plastics, all off-the-body 

components.  The new shop, while improving quality, will have 

additional spray capabilities, spray booths and automation 

enabling some new colors that canôt be done today.  Offering 

customers more choices, the ten colors now available will 

increase to twelve, and a ótri-coatô technique promises a more 

fluorescent depth to the finish.  
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Want to Advertise? 

 
If you are a member of the Colorado Springs Corvette 
Club, you may place a personal ñFor Saleò ad in the 
ñVETTE SETò at no charge to you.   

 
The cost of advertising for business ads for non-
members are below and membersô receive a 20% 
discount or two months free when they purchase one full 
year. 
 
Business Card    $10.00/month 
1 / 4 page   $15.00/ month 
1 / 2 page   $20.00/month 

Colorado Springs Corvette Club 

Sponsored By 

                                                                                 

MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS 

Daniels Long Chevrolet is proud to be the official sponsor of the 
Colorado Springs Corvette Club.  Our partnership gives you 
access to VIP benefits at our dealership.  If you have not received 
your Daniels Long Chevrolet VIP membership card, please talk to 
your club president to get one.  The VIP membership card must 
be presented at time of service or sale to receive benefits. 
 

ü $49.95 Oil Changes plus shop supplies and tax. 
ü  (Corvettes only, 4 per member, per year) 
ü All Parts will be offered at 25% off retail pricing. 
ü Service & Body Shop labor will be offered at 15% off retail rate. 
ü All new vehicles will be offered at $100 over invoice (based on 

availability, excludes current model year Corvettes or Duramax 
Diesels. 

ü All used vehicle inventory will be offered at $750 under internet 
pricing. 

 

Our experienced and knowledgeable sales, parts, and service 
teams have been notified of these benefits for CSCC members.  
When the VIP membership card is presented, all above pricing 
and benefits take precedent. 
 
Additionally, we have a great Thank You Cash program, and just 
for being a CSCC VIP member, we want to give you EXTRA cash 
rewards.  Start earning today!  Hereôs how it works; contact me 
personally (my contact details are below), give me your name and 
VIP membership number along with the name and contact 
information of the friend or family member interested in purchasing 
a vehicle and I will set up an appointment with them.  If your friend 
or family member purchases a new or used vehicle, we will reward 
cash benefits based on the established Prospectorôs Club rules. 
 
My team is committed to providing you with an excellent sales, 
service, and parts experience.  Stop in or call anytimeéwe are 
here to serve you! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Brad Steuert, General Manager 
Daniels Long Chevrolet 
719-228-3528 
bsteuert@phillong.com 

 
Phil Long õs 

Daniels Long Chevrolet 

Community Partner Since 1929 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

With over 18 years in the auto industry and Corvette Certified, Mike 
welcomes your questions or requests for Corvette or other car specials.   
 

To be added to his contact list for regular updates call him directly, or 
contact him by email.  

Mike Neufeld 

Daniels Long Sales Consultant 

mneufeld@phillong.com 

719-216-2736 

 

mailto:bsteuert@phillong.com
mailto:mneufeld@phillong.com
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Email Distribution List 

To send an email to the entire club click below: 
csccvettes@googlegroups.com 

All new members are added to the list using their email 
address from the Club roster.  For questions about the 
distribution list, contact: pgt1951@comcast.net 

Email Etiquette 

Please keep content specific to Club related items or 

Corvettes. The By-laws state ñMisuse of the CSCC website, 
Facebook page, website email, or distribution email, will not 
be tolerated and may result in club probation or expulsion.  
Feel free to set up your own ñgroupò for willing member 
participants for non-Club related content. 
 

Refrain from using the ñReply Allò function when you are 

replying to an email.  Only reply to the person sending the 
message, unless specifically requested to ñReply Allò. Help 
keep the unnecessary responses to a minimum. 

NCCC Rocky Mountain 

Region Website  

 

NCCC Rocky Mt Region Website  
 

For a list of Regional Officers, 
Regional Clubs, expanded list of 
the regional Calendar of Events, 
Event Results, Race Number 
registration form, Rules and 
Forms, NCCC news, and more, 
visit and stay informed. 
 

This link is also available on the 
CSCC web site. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

- 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
--- 

  

Weôre on the Web! 

www.coloradospringscorvetteclub.org 

 Visit our Sponsor ï Daniels Long Chevrolet 

www.danielslong.com 

 

 

 

Colorado Springs Corvette Club, Inc. 

P.O. Box 1986 

Colorado Springs, CO 80901 

 

mailto:csccvettes@googlegroups.com
file:///C:/Users/Owner/Desktop/Mar%202015/pgt1951@comcast.net
http://www.rmrnccc.org/

